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CONTINENTAL O1L COMPANY

P. C. Box 3312
Durango, Colorado
February 15, 1965

New Mexico 0Oil Conservation Commission
P, 0, Box 697
Aztec, New Mexico

Gentlemen:

The 1964 deliverability retest on Northeast Haynes No, 6,
Unit D, 15-24-5 was started February 2, 1965. The test was broken
during the second week of conditioning due to the well freezing up.
The annual 1965 deliverability test has been scheduled by El Paso
Natursl Gas Company to commence February 18, 1965. Because of recent
work done on the well to repair a leak indicated on packer leakage
test and the sub-normal deliverability test obtained in 1964, we have
requested that the retest be continued., Verbal approval was obtained
from Mr., A. L. Kendrick on February 15, 1965, to continue the retest,

By copy of this letter we are requesting the gas purchaser
to re~schedule the 1965 test for a later date as the 1964 retest would
conflict with the scheduled 1965 annual test.

Very truly yours,

,.f ; y Jh
L
F., E. Ellis
Assistant District Manager

Durango District
Production Department

GAB/ca

cc: El Paso Natural Gas Company, Farmington, New Mexico
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